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March 1, 2018

Kelly Galica Peck, a Principal in the Private Clients Group of the West Hartford office, spoke at a public hearing to
the Finance, Revenue and Bonding Committee in Hartford on Friday, March 2, 2018 on proposals to reform
Connecticut's estate tax and possibly eliminate the gift tax.

To read an article from the Yankee Institute of Public Policy, please click here.
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